
• Any last minute players? 2021-2022 registration 
window has been extended to accommodate all 
those still interested to register for 2021-2022 
 

• We’ve seen a great response for our NEW 
program,                                  .  We will be able to 
run a full group this year!! 
 

• The results from the Hockey Development 
Survey are in - Thanks to those who provided 
feedback! Specialized Player & Goalie 
Development options are coming very soon! 

• Calling all COACHES! We’re looking for those 
interested in coaching Local League hockey.   
Contact Brett Bartlett (b.bartlett@tcmha.ca) 
 

• TC will be hosting three tournaments REP, LL and 
Jamboree during the upcoming season 
 

• Looking for TIMEKEEPERS for both Wellesley & 
St Clements arenas.  Must be over 14 years of 
age.  Contact Lucas Bedell (l.bedell@tcmha.ca) 
 

• Have you heard? The New Recreation Complex 
is moving forward…..ready for the 2023 season! 

• Visit www.TCMHA.ca 
• Info is on the “Registration” tab 
• Click to “Register Online” 
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